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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: March 7, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject:  New York Warrant Arrest   
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell, PIO (707) 441-4388 
 

     

On March 7, 2017, at about 10:15 a.m., Detectives from the Eureka Police Department’s 

Problem Oriented Policing Unit (POP) and Criminal Investigation Section (CIS) were 

following up on a felony investigation on the 2000 block of California Street when an 

unknown male fled out the back door of a residence.   

 

Detectives were able to detain the male, who then gave multiple different identities.  

After further investigation, it was determined the male was Jonathen Delvalle, 24 of New 

York.  Delvalle was found to have warrants out of the City of New York for homicide 

and a felony drug charge.   

 

Delvalle was booked into the Humboldt County Correctional Facility and is awaiting 

extradition.   

 

 

 

 


